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Invitation Letter 

 
Dear Dr. Ari Wibowo, 

 

We are delighted by having the opportunity to invite you as a guest lecturer in our School of 

Agricultural Technology and Food Industry, Walailak University, to enlighten our precious 

students regarding the subject Meat Science and Technology. They will be honored to have been 

able to share your experiences and opinions. The special lecture is on “Halal slaughtering”. This 

lecture will take place online via zoom meeting platform on October 19, 2021, from 09:00-11:00 

a.m. (local time in Thailand; UTC+07:00). 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact the course coordinator, Associate Professor Dr. Manat Chaijan, 

via the email, cmanat@wu.ac.th, if you have any questions. 

 

We hope you will accept our request of this invitation and help our students to gather knowledge. 

 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

 

Associate Professor Warin Intana, PhD 

Dean, School of Agricultural Technology and Food Industry,  

Walailak University 
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